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Tuesday 5th September, 2023 
 

Morning drop offs and end of day pick 
ups 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Thank you for all your support in what has been an exciting start to the school year. In 
particular, we appreciate feedback from you that helps us to constantly review our 
practices to keep all of us safe at school and ensure everything runs smoothly.  
 
The reduced access to our building has led to a busier start to the day particularly for our 
main entrance located by the Adventure Playground; a polite plea to say goodbye to your 
children on the main playground rather than to move towards the door, keeping this 
access area free for the children to flow into school.   
 
As well, many thanks to all the parents that waited for their Year 2, 3,4, 5 and 6 children 
on playground at the end of the day. Again, keeping the area around the Adventure 
Playground clear, allowed for a smoother and safe end of day hand over.  
 
Our adventure playground is always a huge hit with the children and we appreciate your 
support with our rule that it is out of use before and after school.  
 
So as a reminder: 

• Please, where possible, say goodbye to your child on the playground in the 
morning. 

• Please wait for your children on the main playground at collection. 

• The adventure playground is out of use before and after school.  
 
All of these contribute to a smooth start and end to the day and we always appreciate 
your cooperation with this.  
 
Yours sincerely and with best wishes, 
 

 
 
Mrs Hannah Beckett 
Headteacher 



 

                                       

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


